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May 28, 2004 


Lee Kent Hempfling
May 28, 2004
Robert L. Walker
Chief Counsel and Staff Director

United States Senate

Select Committee on Ethics

Hart Senate Office Building, Room 220

Second and Constitution Ave., NE

Washington, DC 20510-6425
Dear Sir: 
I am in receipt of an unsolicited letter dated April 29, 2004, received on May 27, 2004, referencing a faxed news release dated March 3, 2004, regarding the jurisdiction of the Select Committee on Ethics of the United States Senate.

In response to the letter allow me to inform you that I do have evidence of such jurisdictional concerns that shows violations of law and improper conduct and have unsuccessfully submitted same in connection with far greater offenses to EEOC, FBI, USDOJ, FCC and State Attorneys General.

So far, each public official contacted in this matter, other than The Honorable Senator John McCain, has lied or covered up the existence of the allegations or failed to respond or contributed to the issue itself. This includes both a Senator and the EEOC ignoring FOIA requests, and a Senator’s office sending evidence of federal offenses to the accused without benefit of permission required through the Privacy Act of 1974 and failing to refer such knowledge to Justice as required by law.
As a Conservative, registered Republican and considering the manner in which this Administration has contributed to a cover up of corruption within the EEOC I am perplexed as to your motive for correspondence.

Sincerely, 
Lee Kent Hempfling
P.O. BOX 6932 • APACHE JUNCTION, ARIZONA • 85278
Phone: 480-332-1535 • EMAIL: lkh@enticy.org

